
 
 

 

 

 

June 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
St Mary’s Primary School Sports Day – Friday 1st July 2022       
 
I am delighted to announce that your son/daughter has been selected to help with the organisation 
and running of St Mary’s Primary School sports day. 
 
The event is taking place on Friday 1st July 2022 at St Mary’s Primary School, Windmill Lane from 
10.00am to approximately 3.00pm.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning at 3.15pm. Your child is welcome to make their 
own way home. It is also possible for your child to be brought back to Sackville should they need a 
lift. Please indicate on the reply information if this is the case. 
 
They will need to wear their PE kit and be prepared for the British weather! They will need to bring 
their own lunch and are advised to bring snacks and plenty of drinks. 
 
If you are happy for your son/daughter to help with the event, please give consent here by 
Wednesday 29th June 2022.  
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the 
policy can be found on our website at http://www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728 . 
Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at scurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk if you have any questions 
about this trip. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Currie 
School Sports Coordinator 
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